Call for case studies - AM Global Report on Emerging Tourism Economies: Public Private Partnerships

Madrid, 04 March 2015
Dear Affiliate Member,

 For over two decades, public-private partnerships (PPPs) have increasingly been recognized and used as a strategy to effectively develop, implement and manage tourism initiatives. They are viewed as important, and often vital elements in the establishment of tourism-based initiatives and market competiveness of these destinations.

In line with this, we are pleased to inform that we are currently preparing the next volume of the UNWTO Affiliate Members Global Report series on the topic of ´Emerging Tourism Economies: Public Private Partnerships´, jointly published with Affiliate Member Griffith Institute for Tourism. It will provide practical information on best practices and key research on the trends of relevant theme. 

To achieve the aim of this report, UNWTO affiliate members, tourism professionals and academics from around the world will provide insight into the new tourism economy phenomenon, patterns, and future expectations with case studies illustrating examples of PPPs in emerging economies from various socioeconomic, cultural and political settings. Information from these segment-tailored strategies can be used by tourism businesses, organizations and agencies to more effectively capitalize their strengths while minimizing risks in today’s fast changing tourism economy and audience.

To this end, we would like to kindly invite our Affiliate Member to contribute to the publication. Members may contribute content in the form of case studies to be edited and presented in the report representing contributions as follows:

To identify current market trends for public private partnerships in emerging tourism economies;

· To identify successful case studies on the relevant theme;

· To outline key characteristics of how public private partnerships could facilitate tourism growth and sustainability within emerging tourism economies;

· To outline the benefits of public private partnerships within tourism industry; and

· To distinguish the value generation upon this approach for tourism stakeholders.

Your contribution would need to include an article (approximately 600 words – font Arial, size 11, in English) discussing how your organization contributes to the trend of Public Private Partnerships approach within Emerging Tourism Economies, and would need to be received by 15 April 2015. This publication will possess high visibility, will be distributed worldwide, and will present up-to-date information on the future of tourism and its transformative potential. For more information, please visit our website.

Please do not hesitate to contact us with any questions or concerns.

 

With kind Regards,

The Affiliate Members Team 
